
Printed on: 27/12/2023 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

26/12/2023  17:18:342023/2099/P OBJ David and Frances 

Hetherington

We strongly object to the proposed plant unit for the area, described as a courtyard, which would seriously 

detract from our amenity. 

This area is not a courtyard. It is part of the communal gardens that are planted, maintained and enjoyed by 

the residents of Wentworth Mansions who own these gardens.

The proposed new plant unit would be installed less than one metre away from the bench where residents 

regularly sit and it would replace the greater part of a flower bed planted with mature shrubs. The unit would 

therefore disturb the residents’ enjoyment of the garden.
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